
SURREY COUNTY COUNCIL
 
LOCAL COMMITTEE (WAVERLEY)
 
DATE: 12 DECEMBER 

LEAD 
OFFICER: 
 

JOHN HILDER
AREA TEAM MANAGER

SUBJECT: A287 (THE BOURNE/MILLBRIDGE): SPEED LIMIT
DIVISION: WAVERLEY WESTERN VILLAGES, FARNHAM SOUTH

 
SUMMARY OF ISSUE: 

 
Mr D Jones presented a petition at the 20 September 2013 meeting of the 
Committee signed by local residents and parents of children attending Edgeborough 
School requesting a reduction in the speed limit from 50mph to 40mph on the 
section of the A287 betwee
Fifield Lane (Millbridge). 
 
Following receipt of a response to the petition at its meeting on 13 December 2013, 
the Committee agreed that the implementation of a 40mph speed limit on the A287 
between Gong Hill Drive and 
Transport Scheme (ITS) programme
 
At the Committee’s meeting on 26 September 2014 the Chairman promised an 
update at the next meeting, which is now provided as follows.
 
A review of the existing 50mph speed limit on the A287 Frensham Road/Gong Hill is 
included in the current year
lower limit presented to the committee in 2013. The review has been completed and 
the County Council's speed limit policy indicates 
appropriate for this section of the A287. At 
asked to approve the introduction of the reduced speed limit, subject to which a 
Traffic Regulation Order will be advertised and made, with 40mph signs installed by 
the end of March 2015. 
  

RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
The Local Committee (Waverley) is asked to agree
 

 
Contact Officer: 
John Hilder, Area Highways Manager: 
 
Consulted: 
N/A 
 
Annexes: 
None 
 
Sources/background papers:
and subsequent report at 13 December 2013 meeting.
 

www.surreycc.gov.uk/waverley 
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A287 (THE BOURNE/MILLBRIDGE): SPEED LIMIT 
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Mr D Jones presented a petition at the 20 September 2013 meeting of the 
Committee signed by local residents and parents of children attending Edgeborough 
School requesting a reduction in the speed limit from 50mph to 40mph on the 
section of the A287 between a point just below Gong Hill Drive (The Bourne) and 

Following receipt of a response to the petition at its meeting on 13 December 2013, 
that the implementation of a 40mph speed limit on the A287 

ng Hill Drive and Fifield Lane, Frensham be added to its Integrated 
programme for 2014/15. 

At the Committee’s meeting on 26 September 2014 the Chairman promised an 
update at the next meeting, which is now provided as follows. 

existing 50mph speed limit on the A287 Frensham Road/Gong Hill is 
included in the current year’s ITS programme, prompted by the petition requesting a 
lower limit presented to the committee in 2013. The review has been completed and 

ty Council's speed limit policy indicates that a 40mph speed limit is 
appropriate for this section of the A287. At Item 12 on this agenda the C
asked to approve the introduction of the reduced speed limit, subject to which a 

rder will be advertised and made, with 40mph signs installed by 

The Local Committee (Waverley) is asked to agree to note the update provided.

John Hilder, Area Highways Manager: 03456 009 009.  

Sources/background papers: Petition presented at meeting on 20 September 2013 
and subsequent report at 13 December 2013 meeting.  

 

 

 
WAVERLEY WESTERN VILLAGES, FARNHAM SOUTH 

Mr D Jones presented a petition at the 20 September 2013 meeting of the 
Committee signed by local residents and parents of children attending Edgeborough 
School requesting a reduction in the speed limit from 50mph to 40mph on the 

n a point just below Gong Hill Drive (The Bourne) and 

Following receipt of a response to the petition at its meeting on 13 December 2013, 
that the implementation of a 40mph speed limit on the A287 

its Integrated 

At the Committee’s meeting on 26 September 2014 the Chairman promised an 

existing 50mph speed limit on the A287 Frensham Road/Gong Hill is 
s ITS programme, prompted by the petition requesting a 

lower limit presented to the committee in 2013. The review has been completed and 
40mph speed limit is 

Committee is 
asked to approve the introduction of the reduced speed limit, subject to which a 

rder will be advertised and made, with 40mph signs installed by 

update provided. 

at meeting on 20 September 2013 
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